Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
Northeast Florida Regional Planning Council
Request for Proposal (RFP) for Continuity of Operations Planning Services

The Northeast Florida Regional Council, on behalf of Region 3 Healthcare Coalition Alliance, has issued a Request for Proposal (RFP) for Continuity of Operations Planning Services for Fiscal Year 2018-2019.  A copy of the RFP can be obtained from our website at www.nefrc.org. Proposals must be received no later than 3:00 p.m., Eastern Time Zone, on January 14, 2019. 
